
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session Minutes, Oct. 27, 2016 

                    Small Meeting Room, Town Hall 

 

David Pitkin called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the small meeting room at Town Hall.  

Members Carol Coutrier, Adam Burnett, and Marion Stoddart were present. 

 

Upon a motion by Carol Coutrier, seconded by Adam Burnett, it was 

VOTED: to accept the minutes of the July 21, 2016 Groton Greenway Committee meeting. 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

I. Greenway Committee Replacement 

A.  Bob Kelly will be contacted. 

B. Niemoller was suggested. 

C. David requests that the new member be someone who has time to work on the 

River Festival. 

 

II. 207 Gratuity Rd. Property 

A.  Marion spoke with the Conservation Agent and also got a description of the 

property from MRM. 

B. Marion would like to speak with a real estate agent about a description that would 

attract a buyer with conservation/environmental values. 

C. Marion will speak with Norma Garvin. 

 

III. Paul Funch’s Letter 

A.  David will get a copy of Paul Funch’s letter regarding the recreational use of 

Fitch’s Bridge and the establishment of a picnic area, canoe launch, etc. 

 

IV. Fitch’s Bridge 

A.  The barriers on Fitch’s Bridge have not been removed.  Adam will call Tom 

regarding removing them. 

 

V. Milkweed Project 

A.  No action required currently.  The milkweed seed did not germinate. 

 

The next Groton Greenway Committee meeting will be held on Dec. 1, 2016, at 7 PM 

 

Upon a motion by Marion Stoddart, seconded by Adam Burnett, it was 

 

VOTED: to adjourn 



The vote was unanimous. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Carol Coutrier 


